
    This and That  
   And THE OTHER THING :  If you have something to post contact us at office@st-pauls-lindsay.ca 

June 22nd, 2023 

THIS WEEK AT  A GLANCE: 
 

Tai Chi: Tuesdays, Wednesdays,  
Thursdays &  Fridays 9:00am 

 
Beginning July 1st, the office Summer Hours Mon to 

Thursday 8.30 to 3.30 ; Fridays the office will be 

closed; Regular hours will return in September.  

St. Paul’s Anglican church,  45 Russell St. W.,  Lindsay Ontario         705-324-4666 

PAG: Pre Authorizes Giving. 
This is an easy way for you to donate to St. Paul’s.   
It provides a constant and dependable cash flow 
throughout the year. This allows better budgeting and 
ongoing cash flow for management.  PAG registration 
forms are available at the Church Office or in the pews 
of  the Church.  

Just a friendly reminder  if  you wish to book  an area of  

the Church for a meeting you must contact the office  to 

ensure space is available

God Moments :  
Inspirational quotes shared 

by Rev Bonnie 

“It seems to me that we 
are charcoal ready to be 
kindled and that Holy 
Communion is entirely 
suited to set us on fire” 

 -St Marguerite Bourgeoy , 
1st female Saint of Canada 

 

The cakes for our Strawberry Supper 

were kindly made by Marilynn 

Welsh and her daughter Heather 

Burnham 

 SPECIAL VESTRY – The Management Team regrets to inform the Parish 

that our People’s Warden, Ursula Ruhbach, has decided to step back from 

the position for health reasons. Therefore, we are announcing a Special 

Vestry will be held on Sunday, June 25th, after our regular Morning worship 

service in order to elect a new People’s Warden.  

We thank Ursula for putting herself forward to stand as Warden and for her 

ongoing commitment to St. Paul’s  



PAG is a form of giving to the Church. A 

ed from your bank account or your 
VISA/credit card to support your 

This and That  June 22nd, 2023 

 

St. Paul’s Anglican church,  45 Russell St. W.,  Lindsay Ontario         705-324-4666 

And THE OTHER THING:  If you have something to post contact us at office@st-pauls-lindsay.ca. 

DESIGNATED  GIVING # 215 June 2023 
Is in support of the Primates World Relief and Development 
Fund for The VICTIMS OF EARTHQUAKES in Turkey and 
Syria. As hundreds of thousands face tragic losses, our 
Christian response brings them the tangible  relief and comfort 
we’ve prayed for . 

Just a friendly reminder to please wear your name tag, 

especially at coffee hour it helps identify a parishioner to  

any visitors coming to our church    

Sisterhood Trunk Sale 

the sale, thank you eve-

rybody who helped to 

 Just a reminder Sunday   

services will be taking place 

in the air conditioned comfort 

of the Main Hall in July and 

August     

Outreach 

Our Outreach Committee  has determined that it would be helpful to to some in our neighborhood to have a small 

source to top up necessary food supplies., when in need. Diane Stecher is building the cupboard to be put in place 

near the sidewalk in our quadrangle. The cost of the cupboard is very low as we have been able to secure many 

used , donated articles for the construction. 

We will try to keep it stocked with non –perishable and personal hygiene  items on a regular basis.  We hope to re-

ceive some contribution of these items from our congregation , and hopefully , from those able in our surrounding 

community. We pray that God will guide us in providing this assistance in our area. 

Our cupboard will be similar to this but with a peaked style roof, going the opposite way with an overhang at the front,  

and we will use plex glass in the doors.   Below is an example of what a cupboard could look like.  

This is a list of items we still need for construction of the Cup-

board 

4. sturdy metal stakes and hardware to use with 4 x 4 wood 

( Rona @ $ 20.00 each),  

Barrel bolt for the doors, 

2.  handles for the doors, 

4. Hinges for the doors. 

Rev Bonnie is kindly donating the paint or stain 

We also need a name! We will be accepting submissions in the office until 

June 29th. The names will be read out at our July 2nd service and the name 

with the most applause will be the winner . Diane will make the sign and place it 

on the cupboard. 

                   Church Office Hours              

           Summer hours  July and August  

Mon to Thursday 8.30 to 3.30  Friday closed 

The office will be closed on Monday July 3rd, for 
Canada Day.  

 

Gift Cards are available during 

office hours and the and Sunday 

of  every month  after the Church 

Service 


